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Subject: objection to Cannabis License Application CN000011

From: Natalia Stephens 
Sent: Saturday, June 06, 2020 3:05 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: objection to Cannabis License Application CN000011 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

I am writing this letter to state my objections to the approval of rezoning for the proposed Cannabis 
Licensing Application. This location is a few minutes walk from College Heghts Secondary School, 
surrounded by residential neighborhoods.  

Thank you for your attention. 

Homeowner. 

Redacted

Redacted




